
EPSOM & EWELL BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE of  
INTENTION TO REPUBLISH THE REGISTER OF 

ELECTORS 
 

In accordance with the Representation of the People Act 1983 
and the Representation of the People (England and Wales) 
Regulations 2001 notice is hereby given of the Council’s intention 
to publish a revised register of electors. 
 
The revised register will be published on 3 January 2023 following 
the implementation of the final recommendations of the electoral 
review for Epsom and Ewell Order of Parliament and the Polling 
District and Place Review 2022. 
 
The new register will reflect the boundary changes to Wards and 
Polling Districts and the renaming of Ewell Ward to Ewell Village 
and Woodcote Ward to Woodcote and Langley Vale as 
necessitated by the recommendations from both reviews. 
 

Registers may be viewed, by appointment only, at The Town Hall, 
The Parade, Epsom, Surrey KT18 5BY 

 
Any queries you may have regarding the registers or if you wish 
to check where you are registered please email 
electoralservices@epsom-ewell.gov.uk or phone 01372 732000 
 
Jacqueline King 
Electoral Registration Officer 
Town Hall, The Parade, Epsom, Surrey KT18 5BY 
 
Dated: 19 December 2023 


